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What do we have planned this term? 
 

This term we will be looking at Autumn and the beautiful changes in 
nature it brings.  We have lots of fun activities planned, including 

walks in the woods, leaf printing and Pumpkin week! 
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Pre-School Committee 
Broadbottom Pre-School is run by a Committee of dedicated parents that have 
overall responsibility for the Pre-school.  Broadbottom Pre-school is a registered 
charity and most of the funding required to run comes through fundraising events and 
donations alongside the Government funding.  We are looking for volunteers to join 
the Parent Committee at the annual AGM, as we cannot run without one.   If you are 
able to spare some time to support the group, please let Donna know asap or come 
along to one of the meetings.  Dates to follow. 


